
THE COMMONWEALTH
CHARTER ACADEMY IS

SEEKING BIDS FOR
SUMMER CURRICULUM

BOXES
Commonwealth  Charter
Academy  invites  qualified
organizations to submit a bid
proposal for Summer Learning
Boxes. This initiative includes a
one-time  educational
enrichment box to be shipped
to enrolled K-12 students. An
educational  box  is  one  that
encompasses  the  areas  of
STEM Learning. The Invitation
to  Bid  with  details  can  be
downloaded  from
https://tinyurl.com/29d8zvr8.
Bids are due April 2, 2024.


